
 

May 22, 2020:   In compliance with Section 18004(e) of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 

Security Act (CARES Act), Saint Louis University provides the following report. 

 

On April 22, 2020 Saint Louis University was notified under the CARES Act, a Higher Education 

Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) grant in the amount of $2,570,463 would be awarded to be directly 

distributed to SLU students.  A second grant of the same amount would be awarded to assist the 

institution directly. 

The conditions of the HEERF monies is to award to students for expenses related to the disruption of 

campus operations due to coronavirus, including eligible expenses under a student’s cost of attendance 

such as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care and child care.  Emergency Financial Aid 

Grants cannot be used for tuition or student account balances.  Guidelines also included students be 

Title IV eligible and not in an exclusively online program.   

Students were notified in the Office of the President updates, specific emails from the Vice President 

and Chief Financial Officer, tweets from the President, and inclusion on the Emergency Funding 

webpage.  Campus partners were made aware this process was underway.   A link to the application is 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1-SaTSRIYK-3e2deCrBIZJET9AJPAQroR3WYmhz-1ejs/edit.  The 

introduction to the survey is also listed below in exhibit A.  

Saint Louis University awarded 4249 students HEERF ($2,567,200).  The methods of awarding included a 

block grant to insure the neediest students received monies quickly and then an application for students 

to identify additional specific needs.   

Phase 1 consisted of block grants awarded to 3619 students.  Students meeting the requirements above 

and enrolled for spring with EFCs under 5577 received $500 and students with EFCs from 5577 to 12,000 

received $300.   

 




